CITY OF SMYRNA
PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
2800 KING STREET
SMYRNA, GEORGIA 30080
678-631-5406

TO: Frank Martin, Public Works Director
FROM: Kelly Brown, Purchasing Manager
DATE: March 21, 2022

SUBJECT: Recommendation — RFQ 22-031 Dunn Street Drainage Improvements

The City of Smyrna requested bids for the installation of approximately 477 LN. FT. of 18”
HDPE and 33 LN. FT. of 18” RCP storm sewer piping including manholes, road cuts, patching,
Junction boxes and haul off on Dunn Street in Smyrna. Eight (8) contractors submitted, and the
lowest responsive, responsible bidder is Ardito Construction Company, Inc. in the amount of
$138,000.00. Please see bid results below.

Bidder Bid Bond Acknowledgements Bid Amount

N.S.E.W. Inc. $70,548.22
Ardito Construction Company, Inc. X X $138,000.00
Backbone Infrastructure, LLC X X $193,300.41
Zaveri Enterprises, Inc. X X $212,691.00
o x x 135536
Helix Group Inc. X X $232,971.82
:’:::[:.)Ie Construction & Engineering, X X $287.757.00
K.M. Davis Contracting Co. Inc. X X $302,500.00

It is the recommendation of Purchasing and Public Works that this project be awarded to the
lowest responsive and responsible bidder, Ardito Construction Company, Inc.

Please prepare any necessary paperwork to present to Mayor and Council for approval.



